
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 March 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Following an incident on Tuesday after school we are changing the way the 
children are dismissed at the end of the school day. 
 
To enable parents to collect their children safely we are handing the youngest 
children, Class 1, to parents after the older children. 
 
Whilst we are here to ensure the safety of the children at all times, once we have 
handed them over, to a responsible adult, at the end of the day we are unable to 
supervise them. 
 
We appreciate that the zebra crossing is very busy so please take extra care of the 
children when in this area. 
 
Meanwhile we will be backing this up with the children with extra road safety 
awareness. 
 
Yours truly 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Naylor 
Head Teacher 


